
 

 

POSTING REQUIREMENTS FOR FERC STANDARDS OF 

CONDUCT PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 

 

FERC Standards of Conduct, Section 358.7(a): If a transmission provider discloses non-

public transmission function information, other than information identified in paragraph 

(a)(2) of this section, in a manner contrary to the requirements of § 358.6, the transmission 

provider must immediately post the information that was disclosed on its Internet website. 

 

In preparation for a potential Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) event that is forecasted to 

commence the afternoon/evening of 08/17/2021, on 08/17/2021 Pacific Gas and Electric 

Company (PG&E) notified potentially affected customers that the transmission lines 

identified below may be de-energized during the PSPS event. 

 

 
Transmission Lines that may be de-energized: 

 

FULTON-CALISTOGA 60 KV 

LOWER LAKE-HOMESTAKE 115 KV 

ROCK CREEK-POE 230 KV 

  
 

Posted: 08/17/2021 


